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The workshop "Las pavas de monte de las Yungas Australes" was given by Yanina Tejerina 

and Gabriela Dominguez at school No. 309 Pedro O. de Zarate, in the town of El Fuerte, 

Santa Bárbara Department, Province of Jujuy - Argentina. This was carried out thanks to 

the grant awarded by The Rufford Foundation. In the talk, 4th grade students and the 

director of that establishment participated. We worked with sheets that contained 

images of the two species of turkeys; the activity consisted in the identification of the two 

species of turkeys that are found in the Austral Yungas, their morphological 

characteristics, distribution and location in the altitudinal gradient of the Yungas, the 

function of them in the jungle, and their threats. Then they put into practice what they 

had learnt and the children captured it through drawings, painting with the characteristic 

colours of each species of pava highlighting the differences between them. 

 

 
 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 
 



 

 


